MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor Lee Leffingwell and City Council Members

FROM: George Adams, Assistant Director
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: November 12, 2009

SUBJECT: Downtown Austin Plan/Density Bonus Report

On November 19, 2009, the City Council is scheduled to consider the Downtown Austin Plan
(DAP) Density Bonus Program. The item was scheduled for review by the Planning
Commission on November 10, 2009, but it was postponed to the Commission’s December 8,
2009 meeting. Staff therefore recommends a postponement of this item to the December 17,
2009 City Council meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact Jim Robertson, 974-3564.

eqrge Adams, ?;if{ant Director

Plapmning and Devdfopment Review Department




